
TK Parent Education Night! 
 

Welcome to the  
Transitional Kindergarten (TK) Program... 

We are pleased to invite you to come learn about your child’s development  
and the importance of the TK school year. We will share research data on how 
young children learn and the importance of honoring natural development.  
Parents will learn about how the program is structured and what they can do in 
the home to help enrich their child’s early childhood development. There will be 
an opportunity for a question and answer session at the end of the presentation. 
Looking forward to seeing you all! 

 Date: Thursday, October 5, 2023 
 Time: 6:00 pm to 7:00 pm 
 Location: PYLUSD Board Room 
        1301 E. Orangethorpe Ave. 
        Placentia, CA 92870 

This event is for currently enrolled TK families.  
For any questions please contact Alma Padilla, Early Learning Specialist at: 

apadilla@pylusd.org or 714-985-8676  


